CENTRAL CATTLEDOG ASSOCIATION
Minutes of Annual Meeting
Mountain Home AR
March 19th, 2021
The meeting was called to order by Allen Miller, President, at approximately 6:53 pm
Mike Truesdell moved that the minutes of the June 12th, 2020 Annual Meeting be approved. The motion was seconded by Dwayne Hurliman and approved unanimously.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Allen Miller presented the Treasurer’s Report, there is $23,064.04 in the Arvest account.  Mike Truesdale moved that the Treasurers report be approved. The motion was seconded by Randy Henry and approved unanimously.
Allen Miller gave the president’s report.  He talked about limitations to trials and scheduling trials due to covid.  Also, Valerie Guerin, the wife of one of our long time members and friends Shorty Guerin, is battling cancer.  Please hold Valerie in your prayers.  There will be a can at the trial secretarys desk in the event of anyone wanting to donate to the Guerins.  
NEW BUSINESS:  
Allen Miller, President, advised the members that there were three, three year Board of Director’s positions to be elected.  He then called upon Randy Henry, Chairman of the Nominating Committee, who presented the slate of nominees from the committee: Dan Haley, Steve Knipmeyer, and Jeremy McBride.  Allen called for nominations from the floor and there were no nominations.  Nominees were elected by acclamation.  
Sonny Mahurin presented NCA news.  There will be a novice finals at Cheyenne.  Randy Mooney will hold the SE regional finals in April.  NCA futurity will be at Sonnys May 1st and 2nd, 2021 with 100% payback.  
Allen stated that the year end awards as follows will be presented at the April trial.
· Kevin Lippe and Steele, Open Champion
· Lyle East and Cash, Open Reserve Champion
· Kevin Lippe and Slick, Nursery Champion
· Kevin Lippe and Spot, Nursery Reserve Champion
· Dwayne Hurliman and Syd, Intermediate Champion
· Swayne Hurliman and Zac, Intermediate Reserve Champion
· Kevin Lippe and Spot, Pronovice Champion
· Shorty Guerin and Red, Pronovice Reserve Champion

Marvin Daniel moved that the meeting be adjourned. The motion was seconded by Kevin Lippe and approved unanimously.
